
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Friday 16th September, 2022. 
 

Y4 & Y5 Author Visit 
 
 
Dear Y4 & Y5 Parents/Carers, 
 
 
We are delighted to inform you that on Friday 23rd September, the bestselling children’s author, 
M.G. Leonard, will be coming in to school to speak to the children in Y4 and Y5 about her latest 
book – Spark - and to inspire the children in their reading and writing. During the visit, the 
children will listen to a presentation from Maya and will be able to ask her questions about writing 
and her books.  
                                                           
Rhyme and Reason, our local, independent bookshop, have helped us to organise this event and 
they are pleased to be able to offer the books first two books in The Twitchers series (Twitch and 
Spark) for pre-sale through ParentPay at £6 each.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Orders must be made by 3pm on Wednesday 21st September and will be signed by the author 
and given out at the end of the event. In addition, there will be some copies of the books 
available for purchase straight after school, in Mrs Loosley’s classroom.  
 
Parents can find out more about the author and her books by visiting her website 
https://www.mgleonard.com/ 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Katy Rougvie and Nicky Loosley 
English leaders 
 

https://www.parentpay.com/
https://www.mgleonard.com/

